il

From: Edith Legg <ELegg@investorsbank.com>

To: 'Mary Ann Cernak' <macernakphd@verizon.net>; mharvey.jp@gmail.com <mharvey.jp@gmail.com>;
jacindastevenspta@gmail.com <jacindastevenspta@gmail.com>

Cc: efedina@howell.k12.nj.us <efedina@howell.k12.nj.us>; dpennell@howell.k12.nj.us
<dpennell@howell.k12.n).us>

Subject: RE: Arranging for Investor's Bank Foundation Check Presentation to Ardena School PTO for Tower Garden
Date: Thu, May 23, 2019 1:35 pm

Hello Everyone,

Investors is very happy to support the Ardena School PTO and the tower garden. We would love to come and
make the check presentation at the school. We will bring the “big check” to take a picture along with the real
check. Anyone you would like to participate in photo or to just be present is fine with us. I think taking a
picture of the presentation will the tower garden will be would be best. Just let me know a couple of dates that

will work so I can coordinate the presentation.

Thanks and have a wonder Memorial day weekend.

Edie
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Confidentiality Notice
This electronic transmission and any files or documents transmitted with it are private and
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advised that you have received it in error and that any use of it is strictly prohibited.

From: Mary Ann Cernak [mailto:macernakphd@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 1:06 PM
To: Edith Legg; mharvey.jp@gmail.com; jacindastevenspta@gmail.com

Cc: efedina@howell.k12.nj.us; dpennell@howell k12.nj.us
Subject: Re: Arranging for Investor's Bank Foundation Check Presentation to Ardena School PTO for Tower Garden
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Hi Edith,




